
U.S.F.S., 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the Stibnite Gold Project as part of Midas Gold 

Idaho's comment period. I have been closely following Midas Gold Idaho's plans since they first 

came into our state, in large part because much of the proposed project will take place on public 

land. The more I have learned about the project, the more excited I am about the possibilities for the 

future. 

 

It was important to me that Midas Gold found a safe access route to the site during construction and 

operations. I feel confident in the company’s plan to use Burntlog Road and limit the number of daily 

trips, as outlined under alternative 2. Midas plans to bus employees into the site and have them stay 

there during their shifts. This seemingly small decision will greatly reduce the number of vehicles on 

the road and help prevent accidents. 

 

For the above reasons and many more, please move forward with alternative 2 of the Stibnite Gold 

Project as it is important to all Idahoans. 

 

Thanks for your Consideration, 

 

 

Name: Randy Willians 


